MINUTES

MARCH 28, 2022

The Regular Meeting of the Wilson County Appraisal District Board of Directors was
held on Monday, March 28, 2022 at the Appraisal District office located at 1611 Railroad
Street, Floresville, Texas. Board members present were Robert Gregory, Jim Yanta, and
Roy Idrach. Board members absent were David Deason, Ken Castro, and Dawn Barnett.
Appraisal District employees present were Rebekah Lerich, Director of Operations;
Ronald Rebecek, Director of Appraisal; and Annette Pfeil. Robert Gregory called the
meeting to order at 9:03 a.m. Jim Yanta opened the meeting with a prayer, followed by
all present reciting the Pledge of Allegiance.

PUBLIC COMMENTS — None.

CONSENT AGENDA - Jim Yanta made a motion to approve the Consent Agenda as
presented. Roy Idrach made a second to the motion. Motion carried.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS TRAINING BY MVBA - Sharon Baxter and Nicholas
Goettshe from McCreary, Veselka, Bragg & Allen, P.C. gave an informative presentation
for the Board of Directors advising them of their duties, authority, and policies. After
their presentation, they answered questions from the board members.

CHIEF APPRAISER’S REPORT — Rebekah Lerich reported that Notices of Appraised
Value will be mailed out April 8", with the May 15™ deadline to protest.

BOARD OF DIRECTOR’S COMMENTS — None.

The next meeting date was discussed and scheduled for Thursday, April 7% at 9:00 a.m.

Being there was no further business, Jim Yanta made a motion to adjourn the meeting.
Roy Idrach made a second to the motion. Motion carried.
The meeting adjourned at 10:10 a.m.

Respectfully submitted by:
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